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THE COMMISSION OF INQUIRY INTO TAXI VIOLENCE CONTINUES ON 13 
FEBRUARY 2020 

 
The public hearings of the Commission of Inquiry into Taxi Violence in the Gauteng province 
will continue on Thursday, 13 February 2020 at 10:00.  
 
The Commission will continue to hear testimonies from the Gauteng Department of Roads 
and Transport’s Deputy Director for Conflict Resolution: Registration and Monitoring, Mr Peter 
Dhlamini and Assistant Director in same unit, Mr Thembela Tutu, on Thursday, 13 February 
2020, at 10:00.  
 
Mr Dhlamini will continue to give testimony about Conflict Resolution mechanisms for the 
taxi industry in Gauteng province and further provide details regarding his role as a former 
official in the office of the Registrar.  
 
Mr Tutu‘s testimony will relate to Taxi Industry Conflict Resolution mechanisms in place for  
Johannesburg Region. 

 
The legal team is in the process of identifying and/or consulting with other witnesses who will 
appear before the Commission over the next few weeks. 
 
Members of the Media and public are invited to register as follows:  
Date: Thursday, 13th February 2020 
Time: 08:00-10:00am  
Venue: Emoyeni, 15 Jubilee Roads, Parktown, Johannesburg  
 
NB! Members of the Media and public are requested to bring positive identification 
document (i.e. ID, Passport, or Driver’s License). NO POSITIVE IDENTIFICATION 
DOCUMENT, NO ENTRY. 
 
ENDS! 
 
ISSUED BY THE COMMISSION OF INQUIRY INTO TAXI VIOLENCE 
 
Koena Moabelo (Mr) 
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